
From: Donoghue, Michael <mdonoghue@smcvt.edu>  
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 5:27 PM 
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Young, Susanne <Susanne.Young@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public Records Act Request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Lauren, 
 

Hope all is well. 
 

Thanks very much.  This is helpful. 
 

I have a public diagram of underground parking at 32 Cherry Street with the assigned spots, but 
willing to make sure it is the same one that I have.  Please forward.  The designation of about 
three dozen parking spots for court staff, prosecutors, corrections, buildings and others does 
not meet any standard for withholding the sketch.   
 
As far as the other withheld item, please identify which pending public case and docket number 
that you are talking about.   
 
 

Thanks   
 
Mike Donoghue   
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